
From: Theresa Dougherty
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Notification re: Hidden Point Project
Date: Thursday, December 10, 2020 2:49:45 PM

Hi Kelly - 

Thanks for calling me back to double check your email address. Hopefully I've got it
correct this time! Thank you also for answering all of my earlier questions regarding
the process.

In follow-up to our discussion, I would like to receive all future notices regarding the
Hidden Point project (CU-20-00005). Please find my address below. Let me know if
you need any additional information. Please also confirm that you received this email
so that I know I didn't make any more typos in your email.

I also look forward to hearing whether we can submit a video at the public hearing.

Thank you again! 

Theresa

     - - - - - -

Theresa Dougherty

Attorney at Law

1272 Emerick Rd.

Cle Elum, WA 98922

theresa.k.dougherty@gmail.com

206.617.5319

CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION: The information in this electronic mail, including any attachments,
may contain confidential communications and information protected by the attorney-client privilege, work product
doctrine, or otherwise legally privileged. If you are not the person for whom this message is intended, please delete it
without reading it and notify me immediately. Please do not distribute, retain, use or copy this message or any of its
attachments.
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